
Public Hearing:  Water Improvement Project 

Minutes Public Hearing 

November 03, 2016 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

The hearing was opened at 6:00 PM and was help at the Larsen Sant-Library. 

In attendance were the Mayor, four council members, city engineer, the city clerk and city treasurer and 

Susan Lorenz from SICOG. About six citizens attended. 

A brief history of the water project was presented to the citizens, the scope of the work to be performed 

in the project; the schedule and location of the project were explained by the mayor and the city staff. 

The Mayor discussed the beneficiaries, the budget and the project costs.  

The project description was presented by Mark Owns, the City Engineer who is handling the project. 

Comments were welcomed.  

Only one comment was received. The citizen expressed a desire that the city remove the old pipe and 

sell it to help raise funds. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00. 

 

______________________________________  _______________________________________ 

Linda Acock, Clerk     Mark W. Beckstead, Mayor 

 

 


